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April 2023
Hello Croghan Families!

The state testing season is here and it’s hard to believe that the end of this school year is just around 
the corner!

We kicked off the return from Spring Break with Grade 5 ELA OST testing.  Here is the schedule for the 
rest of our Ohio State Tests:

Grade 5 ELA Make-Ups April 17 
Grade 4 ELA April 18 and 19
Grade 3 ELA April 20 and 21
Grade 5 Math April 25 and 26
Grade 4 Math April 27 and 28

Grade 3 Math May 2 and 3
Grade 5 Science May 4 and 5

Grade 3 ELA will be paper/pencil again for the Spring, while all other testing will be completed online.  
No vacations will be excused for students on scheduled state testing dates.

As the weather fluctuates over the next several weeks, please remember to check the weather report 
to determine how your child should dress for school.  Our Ohio weather keeps us guessing with an 80 
degree day one day and then a 40 degree day the next. Teachers will also monitor to determine if 
students need to take jackets to recess.  

Here are some dress code reminders from the Student Handbook: 

●  Shoes must be worn. No slippers. No flip flops or sandals for PK-8.
● Trousers, jeans, skirts, dresses, shirts, shorts, sweaters, and blouses provided that such items 

are of conventional length.

Unacceptable Apparel - The following are unacceptable apparel and subject to disciplinary action:
● Tank tops and low-cut tops. (All shirts must have sleeves.) Shirts, blouses, and sweaters that 

do not come to the top of the pants and/or expose skin when seated/standing. Articles that 
reveal the back, chest, upper-thigh, or undergarments. Shirts must fully cover the stomach. 
Ripped pants/jeans that expose skin on the upper-thigh or above, or reveal their 
undergarments.

● The following items are not to be worn in the building: a) hats, head coverings (unless
for religious articles) or other apparel, including hair picks; b) coats designed
specifically for outside wear; c) sunglasses, unless authorized by a doctor. (or for special 
occasion Spirit Wear days)

Sincerely, 

Bridget Smith, Principal                                               Christina French, Assistant Principal

http://www.fremontschools.net
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3rd Quarter High Honor Roll
Third Grade
Mya Alonso

Cayla Crispen
Sophia Fandrich
Gabriel Garza
Eloise Pollick
Aaron Willey

Fourth Grade
Riley Alejandro
Jaxon Andrade
Maxwell Barth

Annabelle Belcher
Alex Black
Noah Focht
Isaiah Garza

Sofia Gutierrez
Joseph Haralson
Quinn Ontiveros
Ruby Standish

Elliana Vela

Fifth Grade
Alyssa Dolweck

Avery Hirt
Caycee Houser
Raelynn Martin
Aria Mooney
Lily Standish

The following Second Graders have earned A’s and B’s in Reading, Writing and Math: Bryler Biller, 
Jordan Billings, Haley Broadstock, Shawnah Brown, Breah Connor,  Leviticus Bulger,La’Kaius Byrd, Owen 

Campbell, Evalyn Edmonds, Timmy Focht, Julian Franco, Blake Gilbert, K’Den Grimes, Bentlee Henry, 
Mason Inks, Matthew Ireland, Noah Jones, Wyatt Kohlenberg, Brooke Kouts, Johnquay Liggins, Kameron 

Lindsey, Aiden Maschari, Milan McKinstry,  Harper Meggitt, Aryah Milton, Conner Ochoa, Theo Ohms, Indie 
Parker, Alaina Pollick, Sophie Reed, Mathew Roca, Kamdyn Rollins, Mila Root, Jaxston Ruppert, Annalyse 

Salazar, Kahnani Spencer, Brycen Taylor, Boston Tullis,Scarlett Thompson, Eli Trautwein, Isabella 
Wadsworth, Katie Wilber and Levi Witmer. 

3rd Quarter Honor Roll
Third Grade

Illustrious Bulger
Maximus Day

Liam DeLaRosa
Gavin Gerber
Zane Griffith

Jaceion Heberling
Jerzie-Lynn Lee
Anden Lehmann

Maelyn McCluskey
Ashtyn McCoy

Cameron Mierke
Valencia Palacios

Camden Pena
Matthew Plemens
Azariah Robertson

Fourth Grade
Blake Body
Liam Brady

Cole Culbertson
Ariyah Downton
K’Ceon DuBose

Blake Frantz
Knox Keckler

Jayden Lindsey
Damian Santiago

Eisley Schlipf
Autumn Teel
Tamirra Toyer

Fifth Grade
Alaysia Bates

Natalie DeLaTorre
Octavian Foster

Daniella Gonzalez-Madrid
Kayden Kromer

Jude Kubitz
Tyler Shondell
Chase Stierhoff

Elena Rodriguez
Evelyn Royster

Natalia Santiago- 
Morales

Edgar Sierra
Myra Szymanowski
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Attendance Policy

-Students are allotted 5 days of excused absences without a doctor’s note in one school year.
-After 5 days of excused absences a doctor’s note is needed.  Otherwise absences will be considered 
<unexcused=.
-If a student tests positive for COVID proof is needed.  For example: a note sent from a doctor OR a 
picture of the COVID test to include student’s name and date.
-If proof of COVID is presented to the office, the absences due to COVID will not count toward a 
student’s 5 days.

Habitual Truancy
-30 or more consecutive hours without a legitimate excuse
-42 or more hours in one school month without a legitimate excuse
-72 or more hours in one school year without a legitimate excuse

          Weather Reminders
Just a reminder that students who are eating 
breakfast may enter the building at 8:20 AM. 
Students not eating breakfast can enter the 

building at 8:30 AM. If it is raining and/or 
snowing students will need to stand outside 
until the time listed above. We do not have 

staff in the building to monitor students earlier 
than the times listed above.  Please remember 

to send your children to school with a winter 
coat, hats and gloves for recess.   

Transportation Home

If a student’s transportation home 
is changing for the day, please 

contact the school office at 
419-332-1511 by 2:30pm. Thank 

you!

Learning and Liberty Foundation          Stellar Students

Grade 4
Alex Black

Blake Frantz
Gracie Root

Grade 5
Alyssa Dolweck

Avery Hirt
Layla Scherer
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Nurse’s Corner

Please remember to put your child’s name in their 
coat and lunch bag so that the item can be 

returned to your child if it is misplaced.  

From the School Counselor. . . . . . . .

Hello Croghan Families! April’s counselor lessons are focused on 
<Careers=.  It is never too early to start exploring future career goals. We 
will be discussing different interests and careers that go along with what 
students are interested in. I encourage you to talk with your child(ren) 
about what careers they are interested in. Also, another conversation I 

encourage you to have is to talk about your own career path.  Talk about 
what you wanted to be when you grew up, did you achieve those goals, 
are you still working towards those goals or do you have new goals for 
yourself.  It is important for students to hear that their first career choice 

may or may not work out and that it is okay to have different plans 
throughout their lifetime.

This is a reminder for Parents/Guardians who have a 
child attending kindergarten next school year:  Please 
check to see if your child is up to date with all required 

immunizations to start school.  If you have any 
questions or are unsure of their status, please reach 

out to your healthcare provider or you can contact the 
school nurse. 

http://www.fremontschools.net
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Important Dates
4/21/23- Croghan Carnival 5:30-7:30pm

4/28/23- Midterms Sent Home
5/29/23- Memorial Day- No School

6/1/23- Students Last Day
6/1/23- Grade Cards Sent Home

http://www.fremontschools.net
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